Republic of the Philippines

Department of Agriculture

BUREAU OF ANIMAL INDUSTRY
Visayas Ave., Diliman Quezon City 1101

Q(+632)8528—2240 e director@bai.gov.ph @ www.bai.gov.ph ﬁ (@bai.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM ORDER

No.

Series of 2022

SUBJECT : ADOPTION AND USE OF VETERINARY QUARANTINE STATION
REPORTING PORTAL

For the efficient submission and collation of regulatory reports, such as but not limited to Notice
of Violation, Incident Report, Show Cause Order, and Disposal Report, the National Veterinary
Quarantine Services Division shall adopt the Veterinary Quarantine Station Portal as the
official mode of reporting. This system effectively replaces the current submission through the
NVQSD email beginning December 9, 2022.

In this regard, all Regional Veterinary Quarantine Officers/Chiefs of Veterinary Quarantine
Stations (VQS) are, as a result, directed to submit their respective reports to the NVQSD Central
Office via this link:

https://bitly/reportingportal

Further, to adequately implement this new reporting system, there will be an orientation on
December 7, 2022, 10:00 to 11:00 AM via Zoom (link to be posted in quarantine chat group).

Attendance is a must.

For your strict compliance.

Done this Jat day of _De(tinber 2022,

1

L C. LIMSON, DVM
IC - Director
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